
Temporary Revocation of One Way Roads – Newport – 2024/463 

 

This Order will temporarily revoke the One Way Traffic Order on Upper West Street and Upper 
Bridge Street to enable two way traffic to utilise these roads under traffic light control.  These routes 
however are only be suitable for light goods vehicles.  

The signed Trunk Road diversion during the closure of the A487(T) will be via the westbound A487 to 
Fishguard, southbound A40 to Haverfordwest, eastbound A40 to Penblewin Roundabout and the 
northbound A478 to Cardigan to re-join the A487: vice versa for westbound vehicles. 

It is proposed that these restrictions will initially come into effect on Sundays only during October 
and November 2024 (20th & 27th October & 3rd & 10th November) from 08:00hrs to 19:00hrs. 
Continuous 24 hr traffic lights will be placed on these roads from Monday 6th January 2025 until 
Monday 3rd March. 


